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Van Kampen NVIT Comstock Value
Name Change

This notice is to alert you to an upcoming fund name change affecting the
Nationwide Futures and Select variable annuities product line.

Effective February 24, 2017, Van Kampen NVIT Comstock Value will change its
name to BlackRock NVIT Equity Dividend.

No action is necessary at this time. However, clients have the option to change their
allocations prior to February 24, 2017, if desired. If no prior change is made to
allocation, all assets in Van Kampen NVIT Comstock Value fund will reflect the new
fund name. These changes do not reflect a fund investment strategy change or any
other change to the funds.

A copy of the letter being sent to contract owners on January 20, 2017 is attached.

If you have any questions regarding any of the changes, please contact our Service
Center at 1.800.888.2461 between 7:00 a.m. and 6:00 p.m. Central Standard Time.
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